
Subject: 

Shredding Event – December 9, 2024. 

 

Mark your calendar. The 2-hour shredding event at ACC is scheduled for December 9, 2024, 

between 9AM – 11AM. Location to be announced. 

It takes a while to sort through the files and boxes and bags to decide what needs to be shredded 

and what can simply be recycled. If there is no personal information on the document, it can be 

recycled.  

Prior to delivering your documents to the shredding site please remove paper clips and rubber 

bands. For ease in handling, it would be preferable if you put the documents in a cardboard box. 

This is a Community Fund event sponsored by N4N, Neighbors for Neighbors.  

Stay tuned to Alamo Friends Facebook, the bulletin boards, and this channel for further 

information. Share the details with your friends and Happy Sorting!  
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